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How to sign into your ALWG email:    

If you do not know your email address, send an email to team.it@alwg.us or it@alwg.us. One of the IT 

members will send your email address and password in separate emails. We will need your phone 

number readily available to receive text messages and a good personal email address to serve as a 

backup for your login authentication. We can pull this information from eServices, but it is difficult to 

determine which phone number to use, especially for cadets as most do not have their own phone and 

rely on a parent’s phone to have a message or phone call received from a CAP senior member. 

 

When you have both, log in to outlook.live.com as an existing user. 2FA authentication will be used 

starting 30 June 2023. To log in using 2FA, send your phone number readily available to receive text 

messages and a good personal email address to serve as a backup for your login authentication. 

 

Your unit commander or director of a specialty track can grant you authorized access to a SharePoint 

site in order to conduct unit business. 
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